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Upcoming roadworks on 112 Avenue  
September 5, 2024 

Starting Wednesday, September 11, Fraser Crossing Partners will begin building driveways for businesses and installing 
curbs and gutters along the east side of 112 Avenue (in front of the businesses). Crews will also build a new sidewalk as part 
of the overall improvements for this area. This work is expected to take approximately three weeks to complete; however, 
it is weather dependent. Temporary no parking will be in effect on both sides of 112 Avenue while this work is underway.  

Driveway construction will be done over two weekends to ensure that access to businesses is maintained at all times. The 
first section of each driveway will be completed the weekend of September 13 and the remaining section of driveway will 
be completed the following weekend (September 20).  

In late September, 112 Avenue will also be paved, which may require nighttime 112 Avenue full closures between 7:00 p.m. 
and 5:00 a.m. Details will be posted to the top of the Current Works page on the Project website once dates are confirmed. 

Once this work is complete, the temporary traffic signals that are currently in place on 112 Avenue will be removed and the 
roadway will be restored to two-way traffic. A number of other upgrades will also be made in this area including improved 
pedestrian and cyclist access, the addition of parallel parking on both sides of the street, and the installation of new 
streetlights and landscaping. More information will be provided in advance.  

Single lane alternating traffic will remain in effect to maintain traffic flow and traffic control personnel will be on site to 
direct traffic, pedestrians, and cyclists as required. 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting Wednesday, September 11 and 
continuing for approximately three weeks.  
As some of this work is weather dependent, 
the exact dates will be confirmed via signage.   

Hours of Work 
Monday to Saturday from 7:00 a.m. – 10:00 p.m.  
 
General construction activities will occur 24 hours 
a day, seven days a week.  

 

Traffic  
Single lane alternating traffic will remain in 
effect until the temporary traffic signals are 
removed. Traffic control personnel will be on 
site to direct traffic, pedestrians, and cyclists 
as required.  

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby businesses will hear some noise from 
crews and equipment while roadworks are 
underway. Temporary no parking will be in effect 
on both sides of 112 Avenue while this work is 
underway. Drivers may experience short 
temporary delays resulting from the temporary 
traffic signals. 

If you have any questions, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more information 
about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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